
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Heaster, Chris <Chris.Heaster@admin.sc.gov>

Date: 11/21/2016 12:50:34 PM
Subject: RE: Adobe had been pushed

It has! THANK YOU! Saving me today. Richele 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Heaster, Chris 
 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 12:45 PM
 
To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Adobe had been pushed
 

Richele,
 
Engineering said the software has been pushed to your laptop.
 

Sent from my iPhone
 

________________________________
 
The South Carolina Department of Administration (Admin) serves the citizens of South Carolina and 
agency partners by leading innovative efforts to provide secure, cost-effective, responsive and 
standardized services.
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